
          

Duanesburg/Princetown 

 Summer Park Program 

July 17
th

 – August 11
th

  

9:00 a.m. – 12:00 noon 

Van Patten Mill Park  

(off of Depot Road near the intersection of Rts. 7 and 20) 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

The Town of Duanesburg/Princetown Park and Recreation Program is once again proud to announce that the free 

Summer Recreation Program will be held at the Van Patten Mill Park for children in elementary and middle school. 

 As Recreation Director, I am excited about this year’s program.  We will hold daily, featured activities, which 

will include arts and crafts, organized athletic competitions and educational programs.  We will also be incorporating 

weekly themes. 

 When you, or another responsible adult, first bring your child to the park program, please make sure that we have 

a completed emergency form (see attached).  Also, please be sure to let us know anytime there is a change in this 

information.  For approximately 20 years, the Duanesburg Park Summer Recreation Program has provided safe and 

creative activities at the Van Patten Mill Park.  Please note that this is a drop-in program, not a day camp.  We do not take 

attendance.  We encourage parents to remain at the park to supervise their children (children under the age of 6 must be 

accompanied by a parent).  If you allow your child to attend the program without your supervision, please be sure to pick 

up your child promptly at 12:00. 

 With your cooperation and participation (when possible), we will have a great summer program filled with fun, 

creativity, learning in a safe environment.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (518) 506-8412 or 

you can call the Town of Duanesburg at (518) 895-8920 EXT 100. 

Sincerely, 

Vanessa Baker 



                      

Duanesburg/Princetown 

 Summer Park Program 
Date: July 17

th
 – August 11

th
  

Time: 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 noon 

Location: Van Patten Mill Park 

(off of Depot Road near the intersection of Rts. 7 and 20) 

Rain or shine, we’ll have a great time!! 

Come one day or everyday 

Designed for Elementary Aged Children 

Children under 6 must be accompanied by an adult 

All children must sign in daily when arriving. 

Please be sure to pick up your child no later than 12:00. 

Children should come dressed to play!! 

Questions? 

Call Vanessa Baker, Recreation Director  

(518) 506-8412 



          

Duanesburg/Princetown 

 Summer Park Program 

Middle School Week 

July 10th – July 14
th

  

9:00 a.m. – 12:00 noon 

Van Patten Mill Park  

(off of Depot Road near the intersection of Rts. 7 and 20) 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

The Town of Duanesburg/Princetown Park and Recreation Program is committed to offering a specially designed 

free Middle School Week as a part of this year’s Summer Recreation Program, which will be held at the Van Patten Mill 

Park. 

 As Recreation Director, I am excited about this year’s middle school program.  Young adults need a safe and 

supportive environment where they can engage with others their own age, while still feeling like a kid.  We will hold 

daily, featured activities, which will include the arts, organized athletic competitions and educational programs, geared 

toward young adults between the ages of 11 and 15.   

 For approximately 20 years, the Duanesburg Park Summer Recreation Program has provided safe and creative 

activities at the Van Patten Mill Park.  Please note that this is a drop-in program, not a day camp.  We do not take 

attendance; therefore, your child can attend only one day or every day.  The activities held at the Park during Middle 

School Week will be supervised; however, it is recommended that you discuss your expectations with your child 

regarding his/her whereabouts during the program hours.  The program will end promptly at 12:00; please make 

arrangements for transportation for your child. 

   If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (518) 506-8412 or you can call the Town of 

Duanesburg at (518) 895-8920 EXT 100. 

Sincerely, 

Vanessa Baker 

 

 



Duanesburg/Princetown Summer Recreation Program 

Emergency Form 

(Please fill out a separate form for each child participating) 

 

Child: __________________________________________________ DOB: ____________ 

Age: _________________ 

Parent(s)/Guardian(s) ______________________________/____________________________ 

Town of Residence: ____________________________________________ 

Primary Address: 

_______________________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________ 

Home Phone: ____________/____________Work/Cell Phone: ___________/_____________ 

Emergency Contact: _________________________________________________________ 

     Phone Number: __________________________________ 

Second Emergency Contact: _____________________________________________________ 

     Phone Number: __________________________________ 

Allergies: 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

Medications: 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

By signing below, I hereby give permission for the Duanesburg/Princetown Summer Park 

Program to take photographs of my child for future program promotions. 

_________________________________________   ______________________________________ 


